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To the Resident 

 

 

New Public Amenities – Jack Morgan Park, Coolum Beach 

Project summary 

Sunshine Coast Council is committed to 
maintaining and improving our parks and 
recreational spaces across our region.  

As part of these ongoing improvements, a new 
public amenity block will be installed at Jack 
Morgan Park in Coolum Beach.   

The new public amenities will consist of one 
disability compliant toilet and four ambulant 
toilets. Please refer to figure 1 and 2 overleaf. 

There will be no impact or removal of nearby 
trees for this new facility.  

Start date 
Work is scheduled to commence Monday 20 

November 2023 and are expected to be 
completed by February 2024.  

Construction works will cease over the 
Christmas and New Year period between 22 
December 2023 and 8 January 2024. 

Park access and parking 
Temporary fencing will be set up around the 
work site for the duration of the project. There 
will be no impact to access or parking.  

All park facilities will remain open to the public 
at all times.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver 
these facilities. 
 

Further information 

For further information about this project, 
please contact Council’s Project Officer, 
Kobi Burnett, via the details below (please 
quote H7141 Jack Morgan Park new 
amenities). 
 

 

  

 

A note from your local councillor 

Amenities for Jack Morgan Park had been identified as a high need from 
residents and community groups.  While there have been some logistical issues 
to overcome, we are pleased to advise the amenities building will finally be 
constructed. I look forward to seeing these facilities serve the community well 
from early next year. 

Cr Maria Suarez 



 

 

Figure 1: Layout of public amenity 

 
 

Figure 2: Public amenity design 

    


